
February Praise and Prayer Newsletter 
Greeting Friends, 

God is so good. He does not hibernate or take January off. God has begun to do great things 

at Edinboro already this year. Thank you for being part of that, and thank you for 

supporting Edinboro Camp. 

Praises: Snow 

Camps have been amazing! To be able to come 

to camp for a weekend and just spend that time 

focused on God while having fun with friends is 

such a great blessing. For all of you who have 

been praying for snow, we certainly have had a lot! We have been 

asking you to pray for our staff, and God has 

been using them to impact the lives of 

campers. We have been asking you to pray 

for kids to come, and we have had a record 

number of snow campers. We have been 

asking you to pray for safety for our kids and 

our staff, and we have just had a couple of 

bumps and bruises. We have been asking 

for lives to be impacted, and we have seen 

God changing lives. As we write this we have one more weekend and 

can’t wait to see what God does! 

Prayer Concerns: Tractor. Our tractor served us well. Thirty years ago, we purchased a twenty-year-old tractor. It is 

time to replace our fifty-year-old tractor with a new one from this millennium. A 

tractor allows us to fix our road, move dirt around, move camping trailers around, haul 

garbage, transport woodchips, haul waste, move trees and branches, and just about 

everything else. We are looking to raise $30,000 for our capital improvement fund to 

be able to purchase a new tractor that hopefully will last us another 30-50 years. 

Since the old tractor lasted 30 years for us, can we count on you for a donation of $30, 

$300, $3000, or even $30,000? Any other amount is of course acceptable! You can 

give online at edinborocamp.org under the donate button. Choose the capital 

campaign option.   Checks and cash are also appreciated to Edinboro Camp 12940 Fry 

Road, Edinboro, PA 16412. Please be praying that God will provide the funds for the purchase of a new tractor. 

Chili Cookoff. On March 9th we will have our annual soup and chili cook off. We are 

looking for soup, chili, and desert. If you are willing to enter, please let us know at by 

filling out the registration form at edinborocamp.org. The event will be 12:00p to 2p 

on March 9th. This is a great time to eat good food, see a bunch of your friends, and 

get excited about all the summer festivities that will be happening at Edinboro Camp 

this year.   

Giving. We can not exist without your support. Would you be willing to become a monthly giver to Edinboro Camp? You 

can sign up online, set up monthly giving through your bank, or send a check every month. If you have any questions, 

email us or give us a call. Thank you so much! 

It is wonderful to be part of what God is doing here at His camp! It is 

wonderful to see God changing lives. Thank you so much for being part 

of that as well. God Bless! 

Dan and Heather Borchert 

2025 Camps 

Jan 10-12 Snow Camp (9-12 Grade) 

Jan 17-19 Snow Camp (6-8 Grade) 

Jan 31-Feb 2 Snow Camp (4-5 Grade) 

Feb 7-9 Snow Camp (1-3 Grade) 

March 8 Soup and Chili Cook Off 

May 23-26 Memorial Day Campout 

May 30 – June 1 Staff Training 

June 2 – 6 Exceptional Adults 1 

June 8 - 13 Teen Camp (age 15-18) 

June 15-20 Adventure Camp (age 12-14) 

June 22-27 Pathfinder Camp (age 10-11) 

June 30 – July 4 Day Camp (age 6-9) 

July 6-11 Trailblazer Camp (age 8-9) 

July 14-18 Exceptional Adults 2 (age 18+) 

July 20-25 Base Camp (age 13-18) 

August 2-10 Family Camp (all ages)  
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